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On August 2nd in Portugal we gathered our young people from CARP and HARP and held our 

worldwide Peace Road event.  

 

This year we chose the Santiago do Cacém area, further south of the country.  

 

It was a thrilling event where our youth among the chants and flags of all the leading organizations 

inaugurated by our True Parents could bring the spirits of a family under God and remember the 

importance of unifying the Koreas for World Peace. 

 

We had the participation of 45 people. 

 

We hope little by little to bring to our country the spirit of True Parents. 

 

From the Portuguese family all God's blessings. 

 

 


